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Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 8 Subject Evening on Thursday, 1% May, from 4:15pm to 7:15pm. 

This important event offers you the opportunity to meet with each of your child’s subject teachers to discuss 

their academic progress and overall development. It is a great chance to learn the context behind the reported 

grades in each subject, as well as to gain valuable insights into our curriculum, assessment methods, and 

independent study (homework) expectations. Teachers will also provide guidance on how you can support 
your child at home. 

Our SEND, Safeguarding and College teams will also be available for drop-in conversations throughout the 
evening. 

As with all parent/carer evenings, we encourage you and your child to attend together, where possible, so 
they are part of the conversation. 

How do! make an appointment? 

Please visit httos://nanspriceacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointment. You do not need to 

download an app. Appointments can be made from Wednesday at 9am and will close on Thursday 1°' May at 

15:30pm. You will be able to book an appointment with each of your child’s subject teachers on a first come, 

first served basis. It may be helpful to book English, Maths and Science appointments together or with 
movement time as they will be based in their zones upstairs, whilst the rest of the meetings will take place in 
the Main Hall. 

You will need the following information to log in: 

e Your name and contact email 

e Your child’s name and date of birth 

All of these details will need to match what we hold on your Bromcom parent profile. Should you experience 

any difficulty signing in, please contact a member of the reception team for support. 

Progress Reports 
Year 8 progress reports will be handed out in reception upon arrival. This is the first of two progress reports 
shared each year in KS3. 

lf you have any queries about the arrangements for this evening, please do not hesitate to email 

info@hpa.clf.uk. We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 1° May. 

Yours sincerely, 

yee 
Rachel Allchurch 

Year 8 Raising Standards Leader 
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Hans Price Academy is part of the Cabot Learning Federation, a company limited by guarantee. 

Registered office: Federation House, Brook Road, Kingswood, Bristol BSI5 4JT. Company registration no. 06207590.


